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As I begin my journey as Pastor of the Kettering 
Catholic Community,  (St. Albert, St. Charles & 
Ascension), I continue to be grateful for the people 
who step up to offer their time, talent, and 
treasure to make our Parish Family what it is: 
a Catholic Community of faith in Jesus Christ.  
 
 

In this report, you will find the financial summary 
for St. Albert the Great.  In addition, you will see 
evidence of some of the great ministry at St. Albert 
made possible by your contributions.  

 
 

God Bless You and  
Thank You for your continued support. 

Father Ed Pratt 
Pastor of the 
Kettering Catholic 
Community 

Father Tom Nevels 
Sr. Parochial Vicar 

Father Chibueze 
Asiegbulem 
Parochial Vicar 

Father Dan Meyer 
Retired in Residence 

 



Diane Banke 
School Office 

Kristi Gaston 
Parish Office 
Manager 

Ann McManus 
Parish  
Accountant 

Tara Schumaker 
Religious Education  
Coordinator 

"Looking forward to a great first year at  

St. Albert the Great School"  

WITH A BRIGHT FUTURE AHEAD 

We welcome new faces to our staff  

À

One Family in Christ 

   

"It is a blessing to work at such a faith-filled parish.   
I am looking forward to the journey ahead."  

ÀÀ

ñI am excited to lead the religious education 
program this year.  Working together with 
staff, teachers, catechists, parents, and  
children, we will accomplish a lot!ò  

ñBecoming part of this St. Albert community has 
been a blessing; thank you for your kind and  
supportive welcome!  I'm glad we're on this  
journey together!ò   



A Message from Finance Council  

As we have continued to push through the challenges presented by the pandemic over the past 

two years,  we did see an improvement in our financial position this past year.  

As the number of parishioners attending in-person liturgies increased, our weekly contributions 

increased by 3% over the prior year.   

The increase in collections, along with a significant effort by the Parish staff to control  

expenditures, enabled us to finish the year in a positive financial position. The parish ended the 

year with a profit of $212,000, which was the result of $47,000 from parish operations and 

$165,000 in bequests.  

Through the generosity of our parishioners, combined with bequests, we were able to continue 

to make needed improvements, additions and repairs to our parish facilities: 

�x�� Parking lot seal coating and repair  

�x�� Apex: air handlers for church and chapel 

�x�� Enterprise: waterheads and downspouts 

 

We continue to strive to be good stewards of our financial gifts so that we may continue to  

support the mission of St. Albert the Great Parish.  

�x�� Frye: Water line repair  

�x�� Improvements to School Fire System 

�x�� Laptops for teachers 

Stewardship Opportunities: 

�x��  Online Giving through WeShare: 

Text the word STAG to 

833-694-0460 

OR 

Go to WeShare via our website 

www.stalbertthegreat.net 

 

�x�� 1939 Legacy Society: 

Bequests and planned giving 

Contact the Parish Office 

for more, if interested.  

937-293-1191 


